
Town Centre Traffic Survey 2017

Yes No

More parking near Victoria Street 67.00% 33.00%

More parking in Victoria Street 72.00% 28.00%

Time limits for Parking 20 minutes 19.00%

30 minutes 36.00%

60 minutes 45.00%

No parking on the pavement 81.00% 19.00%

There are enough disabled spaces 65.00% 35.00%

Victoria Street should be closed

Alderney Week 84.00% 16.00%

Mornings in Summer 44.00% 56.00%

Saturdays in Summer 46.00% 54.00%

Any other time 28.00% 72.00%

Never 22.00% 78.00%

Introduce residents parking 26.00% 74.00%

Introduce time limits in car parks 47.00% 53.00%

Introduce bike parking 48.00% 52.00%

Have a smooth crossing in V.S. 42.00% 58.00%

Better enforcement of traffic regulations 68.00% 32.00%

Have a traffic warden 57.00% 43.00%

Bold type indicates clear majority views

In addition to these answers many of the comments were support for the better enforcement of our

current traffic regulations. As well as parking this included issues such as speed limits, weight limits

and condition of vehicles.
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